
 

 

 
From: Heather Schmidt   

Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2005 1:15 PM 

To: 'George Busateri' 

Subject: RE: Thank You!! 

 

June 24, 2005 
Hi George! 

 
Please excuse my delay in getting out this Thank you!!  You guys were wonderful at my in-laws 40

th
 wedding 

anniversary party.  I appreciate that you played despite the blistering heat in the room.  We have received so many 

compliments about your band.  Thanks again!! 
 
Take care 

Heather Schmidt 
 

 

  

  


